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Congratulations! Alabama State Representative Donna Givens has selected the Christmas at Bicentennial Park 
event as a rec ipient of one of her 2025 Tourism Legislative Event Grants. 

This $2,600 grant is an effort by the state to help promote and grow local events and introduce new attendees to 
the activities that happen each year around the state. 

To process this grant for your organization, our office needs the following items: 

1. Please fill out this application on line from the Alabama Tourism Department (I have also attached the pdf if 
you cannot access the website) This application must be returned to me by March 11. 
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2. Please make sure your organization is registered in STAARS per the instructions on the pdf above. 

3. Please send me a copy of your budget breakdown for this event by March 11 . 

I know the application says to send your packet back to the office in Montgomery. Please do not do that. My office 
is gathering all the applications for all of our Baldwin County legislators and sending them to the Tourism 
Department as a single packet. 

Please send your application and your budget to me at this email by March 11. Our office will add the support 
letter from Rep. Fid ler to your packet and submit it to the Tourism Department. 

Any applications not received by March 11 will be forfeited and awarded to another local event. Please reach out 
to me if you have any questions! 

Thank you and congratulations! 
Allison 

Allison Marlow 
Legislative Aide 
Baldwin County Legislative Delegation 
allison.marlow@baldwincountyal.gov 
251-990-4615 
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